
Appendix 4:
NEW PLAY EQUIPMENT FOR GUELPH 
PARK

A proposal has been made by the International Service
Day Foundation to install new playground equipment 
in Guelph Park. This proposal, in cooperation with the
Vancouver School Board and Vancouver Park Board, 
is a volunteer effort that involves replacing the existing
play structure with new equipment. Because the 
playground in located on park property, it must be 
approved by the Park Board. The approval process
involve canvassing residents to see if there is 
community support. If approved, the play structure 
will be installed in June.

Should you wish to comment on this proposal, please:

phone: 257-6911 fax this form: 257-8192
email: pbcomment@city.vancouver.bc.ca
write: Vancouver East District Office

955 Evans Ave
Vancouver, BC
V6A4C8

by May 5, 2000

Name: _______________________________

Address: _____________________________

[  ]  I support the proposal

[  ]  I do not support the proposal

Comments: ____________________________

_____________________________________

_____________________________________


